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Paragraph #112 Session #21 (2022)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum continues to be concerned by the lack of participation of
African indigenous peoples. The Permanent Forum recommends that the General
Assembly encourage relevant United Nations entities to make the necessary
financial and administrative arrangements that allow for the participation of
indigenous peoples at relevant United Nations meetings, including online.
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